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Professional Education Council 
Minutes 

May 1, 2014 
McKee 282; 4:00-5:30 PM 

(Minutes approved by PEC, 9.25.14) 

 



 
IV. Old Business 

• Announcement of changes in the ELED concentrations. Kevin Slivka stressed 
the importance of maintaining the arts for the ELED concentration (see 
attached letter).  

• Questions regarding April’s PEC PLACE/PRAXIS discussion:   
1. CDE does not require these exams for licensure in Colorado while UNC 

requires a state or nationally approved standardized exam 



VIII. Adjournment 

Meeting adjourned by unanimous agreement. 
 
Minutes submitted by Marsha Stewart 
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